Your New Branch
Has Opened

We recently asked your views on some
key areas about our plans to restore a
local Post Office service

We received 1 responses which
welcomed the return of Post Office
Services to the area.

We are pleased to let you know that
your new branch opened on Tuesday 7/

December 2021

To view information
about the branch
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For information in Braille, large
print or audio call 03452 66 0115,
Textphone 03457 22 33 55 or to

see a copy of our Principles of

Community Engagement about

changes to the Post Office
network, visit our website
postofficeviews.co.uk




